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 I remember voting in person. Oh no, I relied on the internet when voting. I'd hate to 

see it go back, especially if rank choice voting played into it....and to think of the lines 

we would see or not see should people deciding not to vote at all.  My memory is not 

good enough to recall all the information I found online and bring it along to vote in 

person on every measure, every candidate.   


